
SAVE THE DATE!
Saint Gregory the Great Catholic Church is hosting its next 

blood drive on Sunday, November 3rd 
from 08:00 AM to 01:30 PM.

When you donate blood you are making a difference in someone’s life. There 
is no substitute for your lifesaving gift.

If this is your first time donating please review our FAQs.

Please read all COVID-19 blood donation restrictions related to symptoms, 
exposure, vaccinations, masks and travel outside California here.

Thank you for joining us in saving lives! 

Schedule your appointment today. 

https://www.sandiegobloodbank.org/donors/faqs
https://www.sandiegobloodbank.org/frequently-asked-questions-regarding-covid-19
https://www.mysdbb.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/77261

